## WCSD



## <u>Wallkill Central School District, 1500 Route 208, PO Box 310, Wallkill, New York 12589</u> (845) 895-7103, Fax: (845) 895-8053

## Anthony White, Assistant Superintendent for Educational Services awhite@wallkillcsd.k12.ny.us

December 1, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians:

RE: Kindergarten Registration

Welcome to Kindergarten! In order to register your child/children entering Kindergarten in September 2024, please go to our online registration site found at <a href="https://www.wallkillcsd.k12.ny.us/registration">www.wallkillcsd.k12.ny.us/registration</a> and complete the online registration forms. If you are unable to access the internet and complete the forms online, please register in-person at District Office, 1500 Route 208 Wallkill, New York 12589 during the dates and times below.

| School of Attendance         | Dates               | Times                                 |
|------------------------------|---------------------|---------------------------------------|
| Ostrander Elementary School  | January 8-9, 2024   | 9:00am – 12:00pm and 12:30pm – 3:00pm |
| Plattekill Elementary School | January 17-18, 2024 | 9:00am – 12:00pm and 12:30pm – 3:00pm |
| Leptondale Elementary School | January 22-23, 2024 | 9:00am – 12:00pm and 12:30pm – 3:00pm |

If you are not sure which school is your child's school of attendance, you may call Tracey Rohl, District Registrar, at 845-895-7105. If you have completed the on-line registration, you **do not** need to come to District Office to register.

If your child/children attended Universal Pre-Kindergarten (UPK) through the district you do not need to register for kindergarten, you already completed the registration packet.

Please plan to bring the items listed below with you to the registration session as they are necessary to register your children.

- Pupil birth certificate or other satisfactory evidence of age
- Two (2) proofs of residency (not a PO Box)
- Proof of immunization
- Parent picture ID
- Custody papers (if applicable)

<u>Reminder:</u> Your child is eligible to enter Kindergarten for the upcoming school year if he/she will be five (5) years of age on or before December 1, 2024.

If class sizes reach their maximum of twenty-five (25), your child may have to attend an elementary school in another attendance area within the District. Therefore, please enroll your child during the above-established dates.

Sincerely,

Anthony White

Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services